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December 1 , 2004 Mason Planning Board 

 
In attendance:  Mark McDonald (chair), Joe McGuire (alternate), Dotsie Millbrandt, 

Linda Cotter-Cranston (alternate), Bruce Mann, Pam Lassen 

 
Absent: Meredith Cooper (SWRPC), Chris Guiry (ex-o) 

      
Call to order: 7:45 pm 

 
Next Meetings: January 5, 2005 – regular hearings meeting.  Moved from December 29 

due to Christmas week. 

  
Voting members tonight: Chris Guiry, Dotsie Millbrandt, Joe McGuire, Mark McDonald 

 
Old Business: Master plan discussion 

 

New Business: Town has received a petition to amend the Mason Planning Ordinance 
to allow creation of “back lots” with a minimum of 5 acres of land and 

30 feet of road frontage. 
 

Public Hearings:   None 
 

Adjourn:   Mark makes motion to adjourn at 9:20.  Seconded.  Approved 

 
 


